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Dear Parent,
Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)

There is a lot of infection in the air due to change of season. The symptoms are confusing and
COVID cannot be completely ruled out.

In case your child is down with cold, cough or fever, do not send the child to school.
It is best to get an RTPCR done to rule out any fear. However, that's totally your call.

Please be very responsible in informing the school authorities and the class teacher, in case the
child is sick. This will be helpful to us in controlling any further spread.

As always, we look forward to your cooperation and support.

Warm regards

Madhu Tandon

Director Academics

@ Plot No.58/1, Knowledge Park 5, Greater Noida (West) UP - 201306 @ 99195 00000, 99195 11111
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